
BARE HILL POND WATERSHED MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF MEETING 

27 FEBRUARY 2017 
 
Chairman Bruce Leicher called the meeting to order at 7:40pm in Town Hall 
 
Members Present:​ Bruce Leicher, Peter von Loesecke, Megan Glew, Brian McClain 
 
Others Present:  ​Ashwini Kumar, potential member 
 
Secretary’s Report 
Committee approved minutes from meetings in both October 2016 and January 2017 with minor 
edits. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Mr. von Loesecke reported that National Grid needs to fix the incorrect bill from fall 2016. 
Subsequent bills being paid based on past use as the meter is still broken. 
 
Draw Down 
Mr. Leicher reported that the water has come up at least two feet and it looks like the water is 
re-filling nicely. 
 
Committee Recruitment 
Ashwini Kumar will attend the next Board of Selectmen meeting to attain his appointment on the 
Pond Committee. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by proper motion at 8:10pm. 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Megan A.Glew 
Secretary 
 
Documents Reviewed at Meeting: 

1. Meeting Agenda 
2. Minutes from October 2016 
3. Minutes from January 2017 
4. Treasurer’s Report 


